AL s

Colin Douthwaite

From: MARGARET WALKER [margaret18a@btinternet.com)
Sent: 17 June 2013 23:01

To: Development Management

Subject: Sherburn PC

The Council have no observations to make ont the following planning applications :- 13/00534/FUL and
13/00551/FUL.
Regards,

Margaret Watker
Clerk to the Council
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